Minutes of the full Council Meeting held at 7.00pm, 19th November 2012, at the Village Hall, Pentyrch.
PRESENT: -

Councillors: 

Wynford Ellis Owen (Chairman), Sandie Rosser, Nikki Howard,
Stuart Thomas, Christine Priday, Jeanette Troughton,




Philippa Hill-John & Brynmor Jones

ALSO PRESENT; -
Country Councillor 
Craig Williams
APOLOGIES: -
Councillors:

Clare Bath, Graham Thomas, John Harrison & Sara Pickard
100
Police Matters
PC Huw Thomas was not present and the Clerk advised members that he had received details of crimes from the Administration Support department, which he had circulated to all Councillors.  The Clerk drew Councillors attention to the Councillors report from Cllr John Harrison in which he had expressed his disquiet over the failure of the Police to close the road at the Remembrance Day service.  There was general agreement with this view.  The Clerk advised that he had secured a road closure order from the local Authority, which had been displayed throughout the Council area.  In addition the Council had spent money on a sign advising drivers, approaching the War Memorial, of delays during the service.  It was felt that with three members of the Police present it was an abrogation of their responsibilities to not close the road in accordance with the road closure order.  If it was not their role to close the road then Councillors could not understand the reason for their presence.  It was also commented that the attendance at the service continued to grow and the number of wreaths laid this year had been six, which was two more than 2011.  Cllr Stuart Thomas proposed that a letter of complaint be written to the Chief Constable.  This was seconded and agreed.  Clerk to arrange
101
Cardiff County Council ~ Local Development Plan

The Chairman addressed the Councillors outlining the current situation.  He referred to the impromptu meeting that had been held in the Creigiau Church Hall on 2nd November 2012, which had been well-attended and from which the Creigiau Steering Group had been formed.  He went on to advise that a petition had been arranged and that flyers had been printed to fully inform the residents of what was proposed.  The decision to print the flyers had been taken by the Chairman and Vice-Chairman in agreement with the Clerk and in accordance with Standing Orders.  The Chairman sought the retrospective agreement of the Council to expend money in this way.  This was agreed unanimously.
He went on to advise that the petition was specific to Sites E and F of the LDP and the objections were based on four points namely: 

· The projected population growth of 42% is unrealistic and not founded on robust and credible evidence.

· These particular sites are an inappropriate intrusion into a green belt – the size of which does not benefit from a sustainable infrastructure.

· This sizeable development does not take into account the heritage and rural nature of the village of Creigiau

· The village is at the farthest reaches of Cardiff County Council and the additional build would extend travel time and further impact negatively

The Chairman then referred to the excellent training course provided by Planning Aid Wales which had helped to focus the minds of Councillors and specifically in relation to the need to evidence the reasons for objections.  There was also a need for fairness as there may be people within the PCC area who were in favour of the proposals; although the indications at this stage were that the vast majority of residents were strongly opposed.

The Chairman also made reference to the need for everybody to respond to the plans independently.  This could be done on the web-site, which he felt was not an easy site to access and navigate around, although objections could be made directly to the LDP team in writing.  Objections must be made before the 14th December.  He closed the introduction by advising that there was a further meeting to be held of the Steering Group at the Pavilion, Creigiau Recreation Ground at 6.30pm on Friday 23rd November 2012.   He urged all members to acknowledge that the issue was non-political, that a three-village response was essential and that all residents should be energised to become involved.
Cllr Howard asked that it be minuted how well the Planning Aid Wales presentation explained the LDP and a general discussion then took place.  Cllrs Owen and Stuart Thomas referred to the forthcoming Community Link which carried details of the LDP Preferred Strategy, on the main pages and in a way that was, hopefully, easy to understand.  Reference was also made to the new web-site www.savecreigiau.co.uk and the fact the St Fagans and Radyr & Morganstown CCs had commissioned traffic surveys to assist them to compile the evidence they are to use in their responses to the LDP.  The discussion moved onto considering setting aside a budget to deal with the Council’s response.  The Clerk drew Councillors attention to Item 10 on the Clerk’s Supplementary report and it was agreed to bring this issue forward for consideration.  The Clerk had contacted the company, responsible for the traffic survey on behalf of St Fagans and Radyr & Morganstown CCs, and they had responded that day to advise that they would carry out a traffic survey on behalf of the PCC and the cost would be the same as charged for Radyr & Morganstown, viz. £1,700, plus VAT.  In addition the Clerk pointed out that there was just under £8,000 in contingency reserves which could be utilised for the expenses incurred.  
It was generally felt that 6 weeks was insufficient time to gather the evidence in order to respond in a meaningful way to the welter of documents produced over many years by the LDP team.  Nevertheless it was argued that once the objections were filed then the results of surveys, etc., in support of those objections would not necessarily have to be submitted within the six week period.  The discussion moved on with comments being made about the need to co-ordinate the responses, uniting with neighbouring PCCs and the impacts on schools and the health service.  The evidence of the failure to provide a school in Pontprennau after 10 years of development, despite assurances, indicates that it is unwise to wholly trust any assurances and guarantees given.  

It was proposed by Cllr Stuart Thomas that the traffic survey recommended by the Clerk be commissioned.  This was seconded by Cllr Hill-John and agreed by all.  It was further proposed by Cllr Howard that that £1,000 be reserved to deal with the expenses of responding to the LDP.  This was seconded by Cllr Priday and agreed by all.  Clerk to arrange
The Clerk also asked that he bring forward Item 9 from the Clerk’s Supplementary report in respect of the proposed joint meeting of the Community Councils, scheduled for 7pm on Monday 26th November 2012, at the Old Church Rooms, Radyr.  The Clerk had received promises of attendance from Cllr Owen, Priday and Graham Thomas, prior to the meeting and Cllr Stuart Thomas, Nikki Howard and Brynmor Jones also advised that they wished to attend. The Clerk agreed to advise Radyr & Morganstown of the additional attendees.  Clerk to arrange
The Chairman invited Cty Cllr Craig Williams to contribute to the discussion and he began by pointing out the need for an LDP to set a strategy for future development.  He went on to advise that he had sat on the Scrutiny Committee that had considered the LDP and he had a number of concerns regarding the preferred strategy.  He stated the money was not there to improve the infrastructure and build the roads necessary to support the developments.  In addition the number of houses proposed to be built in the life of the plan was wholly unrealistic and bore no resemblance to the number built over the past 30 years.  As a consequence, if the LDP went through in its current format, it would allow developers to cherry pick the best sites.  He implored the Council to consider a joint response with other Councils and urged them not to look at the sites in the PCC area in isolation to the impact that other candidate sites will have on the PCC area.  In addition there were other sites in the PCC area which, whilst not preferred at this time, could be considered at a later stage.
He pointed out that one the findings of the Scrutiny Committee was that there should be no new developments north of the M4.  The inclusion of the two sites proposed for Creigiau was in direct contradiction to the recommendation of the Scrutiny Committee.  

The Chairman, Cllr Owen, thanked Cty Cllr Williams for his contribution and made the point that the PCC were not against the need for new houses, pointing out that with 10,000 people on the waiting list for new houses, it was clearly essential that the sites for development were identified.  The objection was to the numbers proposed.  He also agreed with the need for a joint approach and urged all Councillors and residents to visit the public drop-in exhibition at Creigiau Church Hall on Thursday 29th November, 1pm - 6pm.  This would be the opportunity to question the validity of the LDP team’s decision making.
102
County Council Matters
Cty Cllr Williams had nothing further to add to what he had said during the discussions on the LDP and the Chairman, Cllr Owen, thanked him for his contribution.
103
Public Session

There were four members of the public present.  Mr Stewart McKay, Parc y Coed, Creigiau, stated he was a retired Local Authority engineer and former Community Councillor.  He urged the PCC to press for a public enquiry in relation to the proposals for Creigiau.  He pointed out that it would take time to set up, would be costly and delay any implementation.  He went on to talk about the problems that could be caused for any development by the presence of the Bro Fiskin quarry, Groes Faen, which he described as being one of the worst polluted areas in Wales and developers risked their investment building in the surrounding area.  He also mentioned the problems with over-head electricity cables and went on to the infrastructure generally.  Whilst acknowledging that the highways needed to be looked at carefully he also pointed out that the developments would increase the capacity of foul and surface water, there was no sewage treatment plant to service the developments and land drainage would become a problem.

Mr Ken Hughes referred back to the problems experienced in relation to the landfill scare some years ago where the steering group formed pointed to the areas that were covered by SSSI status and that the expertise gained in that steering group should be utilised now.  Mr Hughes suggested that the interest from the Rest Centre monies could fund the objections and queried the on-going issues relating to the elections costs.
Mr David Suthers, a Councillor with Radyr & Morganstown CC, advised he was the Chairman of his Council’s committee formed to respond to the CCC LDP and specifically to candidate site 82 which had extended to also include candidate site 47 and had not been the original LDP.  He advised that the Radyr & Morganstown CC response had been drafted and would be sent if agreed at the next Council meeting.  He pointed out that in a traffic survey, commissioned by Radyr & Morganstown CC some 10 years previously, it had been discovered that Ynys Bridge was at 89% capacity and the development proposed will impact on this.  He also advised that it was proposed that Planning Aid Wales would read the Radyr & Morganstown CC report before submission to correct any errors.  He went on to state that it was the intention of a resident in Radyr to claim site 82 as village green status in an effort to frustrate the proposed development in this area.  Radyr & Morganstown CC had also consulted with the Llandaff society who were horrified at the effect these developments would have on Llandaff.  Mr Suthers wanted to know whether the PCC were going to fight against the developments proposed or accept that the developments would happen and fight against the infrastructure issues that would be impacted by the developments.  He pointed out that despite 600 houses being built at Radyr sidings there were no buses supplied for the occupants.  Lastly he felt that the environmental emission of greenhouse gases, as a consequence of the proposals, was incompatible with the objectives of the LDP.
104
Matters Arising from the Public Session.

Cllr Priday agreed with David Suthers’ comments and felt that the PCC should object outright to the proposed developments and substitute it with a preferred development scheme.  She also raised the issue of the Community Infrastructure Levy (CIL), which should be a planning gain, and where would the money be spent.  Cty Cllr Williams advised that the CIL money would only come in piecemeal and would not be used to pay for the basic infrastructure that was essential before any development occurred.
105
Minutes of the full Council Meeting held on 15th October 2012
The minutes were proposed as accurate by Cllr Stuart Thomas, seconded by Cllr Howard and agreed by all. They were signed by the Chairman.  
106
Matters Arising
Paragraph 90
Cllr Priday updated the meeting on her subsequent meeting with the officers of Ymlaen Pentyrch and the Clerk advised that he was awaiting details of the agreement with CCC and the value of the mosaic before consulting with PCC’s Insurance Company.
Paragraph 93.2
Cllr Thomas advised that he hoped the Community Link could be completed and proof read by the following day and then forwarded to Davison’s for printing.  A discussion then occurred regarding the tenders for the ‘Spring 2013’ Community Link and it was agreed that a meeting of the Link Committee should occur before Christmas rather than after, to allow for the tendering process.  It was agreed the meeting would take place at 7pm on Monday 3rd December 2012 at the Council offices.  It was also agreed that the closing date for the entries for the Spring 2013 edition would be Wednesday 6th March 2013.  Clerk to arrange 
Paragraph 93.7
The Clerk advised that he had received an acknowledgement from Jon House, the CEO of CCC, but was still awaiting a detailed response.
Paragraph 95(a)
The Chairman read out a letter he had received from Emma Rowley, who was complaining about the PCC objection to planning application 12/01547/DCO at The Gables, Station Road, Creigiau.  The Clerk read out the objection sent to CCC (Development Control) which reflected the decision of the meeting.  Councillors discussed the issue and re-affirmed their commitment to their original objections.

Paragraph 93.11 
Cllr Rosser queried the planting of daffodils and the Clerk advised that he had collected the bulbs from CCC and distributed them to the allotmenteers in Creigiau for planting in Parc y Fro and to Pentyrch Sports Association for planting around the CCC playground at Parc y Dwrlyn.  The Clerk advised members that due to competing priorities he had been unable to purchase further bulbs and, in any case, had not received any offers from Councillors to plant them. 
107
Clerk’s Report
107.1 & 15
Creigiau Recreation Ground ~ Drainage Issues
The Clerk explained to members the response he had received from CRAMC regarding their proposed contribution towards the engineering costs of the drainage works required to combat the blocked drain on Railway Paths land.  He also advised Council that a grant towards these costs, which had been applied for through the Fields in Trust scheme, had been rejected.  A discussion took place regarding this matter.  The Clerk also introduced Item 15 on the Clerk’s Supplementary report at this juncture, which related to a letter from Nia Honeybun, requesting PCC assistance to get CCC to put in proper drainage at the entrance to the allotments, as water running off the skateboard park was causing problems at the entrance.  The Clerk stressed that this was a separate drainage issue and went on to advise that he had seen an email, written by Mrs Honeybun for the CRAMC AGM in April 2012, in which this issue was being asked of CRAMC at that time and had been an on-going issue with CRAMC for some time.  The Clerk advised that he had could not recall this matter previously being referred to the PCC for action, although the Chairman, Cllr Owen, recalled the matter being raised at a CRAMC meeting.  This also provoked a general discussion.  As regards the major drainage issue Cllr Howard proposed, in view of the apparent apathy by CRAMC to become involved, that this matter be left in abeyance.  This was seconded by Cllr Thomas and agreed. Cllr Howard also proposed that the Clerk refer the minor drainage matter to CCC as the skateboard park, which had caused the problem, is owned by them.  This was also seconded by Cllr Thomas and agreed.  Clerk to arrange
107.2

Creigiau Recreation Ground ~ Storage Container
The Clerk advised members of the comparative costs for the storage container and Cllr Howard reaffirmed her opposition to the project.  Cllr Hill-John added that she felt that PCC priorities had changed in view of the required expenditure on the LDP.  Cllr Stuart Thomas agreed and proposed not to proceed with the project.  This was seconded and agreed. 
107.3

Release of Balloons and Chinese Lanterns
The Clerk had already advised members of the circulation received from One Voice Wales and a discussion took place regarding the merits or otherwise of the issue.  It was agreed that in principle the PCC would support the initiative to ban the release of these items.  Clerk to arrange   
107.4

Double Yellow Lines, Heol Creigiau, Creigiau.
The Clerk advised Councillors of the letter received from Mr Price, Clos Darren Las, Creigiau and a discussion ensued.  It was agreed that the Clerk would write to CCC asking the issues raised by Mr Price be added to the road safety recommendations being considered by CCC.  Clerk to arrange   
107.5

Request to fly model airplanes from Creigiau Recreation Ground.
The Clerk explained to members the request received from Mr Freeman of Llys Dyfodwg, Creigiau, and a general discussion occurred.  It was decided to agree to a six-month trial, provided that CRAMC were happy with the activity and the assurances given and also provided no objections were received.  The matter would be reviewed on a more permanent basis after six months.  Clerk to arrange
107.6

Councillors Induction Training
The Clerk explained the training that had been arranged by Lisvane CC with One Voice Wales in view of the fact that most training offered was so far from Cardiff.  There was no immediate interest by any Councillors and the Chairman suggested that any Councillors, who wanted the training and could attend one of the dates specified, should advise the Clerk, as soon as possible.  
107.7

Planning Application by Renishaw plc to develop land at the former Bosch site.
This issue had been peripherally considered during the discussion about the CCC ~ LDP and the Clerk made the point that the Company involved were currently working from the old Bosch plant and the plans to expand were plans that had originally been drawn up by Bosch but never acted upon.  He urged councillors who were concerned to attend one of the pre-application submission briefings in either Pendoylan or Pontyclun.
107.8

PACT Meetings
The Clerk advised members of the dates of the PACT meetings for 2013 and it was agreed that the offer for them to continue to be held in the Council offices should be confirmed.  Councillors requested that more chairs be obtained for the office and the Clerk agreed to look into costings.  Clerk to arrange
107.9

Joint meeting of the Cardiff Community Councils
This matter had been dealt with at Agenda item 2 (paragraph 101 ante)
107.10

CCC LDP
This matter had been dealt with at Agenda item 2 (paragraph 101 ante)
107.11

Taffs Well Quarry Liaison Meeting Wednesday 21st November 2012
The Clerk advised that apologies for attendance had been received from Cllr Bath and Hill-John.  Cllr Rosser also advised the Clerk that she could not attend.  Clerk to arrange
107.12

The Old Police Room, Council Offices

The Clerk advised Councillors of the suggestion made by a resident of Pentyrch that the old Police Room be converted into a lending library where residents could exchange books for a nominal sum.  The existing Council records could be moved to the old Police foyer as it was both secure and currently underused.  This was felt to be an excellent use of the room and was proposed by Cllr Howard, seconded by Cllr Priday and agreed.  Clerk to arrange
107.13

Queen Elizabeth II Diamond Jubilee ~ Creigiau Recreation Ground
The Clerk advised members that he had that day received a plaque from ASDA who, in partnership with Fields in Trust, is sponsoring the dedication of areas to the Queen Elizabeth II Diamond Jubilee.  The plaque is made of heavy duty plastic and the Clerk recommended that it be displayed on the front gate of the Creigiau Recreation Ground.  This was agreed by all members who were also pleased that the inscription was bi-lingual.
107.14

Arboricultural Work, Llys Dewi, Creigiau

The Clerk advised Councillors that as a result of complaints regarding trees, on PCC land in Creigiau, he had consulted Treescene with regard to what work, if any, needed to be undertaken.  Councillors were also reminded that the land in question was the same land that they had rejected selling at the July meeting.  The cost of the work required amounted to £300 and the Chairman advised that the work had to be done and the Clerk should proceed.  This was agreed.  Clerk to arrange 
107.15

Request from Dynevor Gardening Association regarding flooding of their gate area

This item had been incorporated into Clerks report Item 1, (paragraph 107.1 ante)

Cllr Stuart Thomas queried with the Clerk whether the date of the December meeting would allow the Clerk sufficient time to complete the necessary task before the Christmas break.  The Clerk advised members that the meeting was scheduled for 17th December and he felt that would normally be sufficient time to deal with outstanding matters.

108
Schedule of Payments and Receipts
Payments of £18,260.72p and receipts of £867.74p were recorded for October 2012.  Cllr Stuart Thomas proposed the figures, Cllr Howard seconded him and they were agreed by all.  

109
Planning Applications
There were 6 planning applications to consider:

a) 12/01738/DCH ~ 10 Parc y Fro, Creigiau.  Cllr Howard sought further time to check matters on-line and report any concerns to the Clerk.  This was agreed.  
b) 12/01808/DCH ~ 14 Parc Castell y Mynach, Creigiau.  No adverse comments.
c) 12/01813/DCH ~ 18Garth Olwg, Gwaelod y Garth.  No adverse comments.
d) 12/01656/DCO ~ Listed Building Consent, Craig y Parc School, Pentyrch.  No adverse comments.

e) 12/01848/DCH ~ Greenhurst, Heol y Pentre, Pentyrch.  No adverse comments.

f) 12/01899/DCH ~ 6 Castle Close, Creigiau.  No adverse comments.

110
Correspondence
Cllr Rosser referred to an email from CCC received on 22.10.12, relating to the repair to ‘Bertie Waldron’s’ bench.  She did not believe it had been repaired and stated that she would check and revert to the Clerk.
Cllr Stuart Thomas queried the correspondence from Mark Drakeford AM, with regard to Main Road and School Lane, GYG, received on 9.11.12.  The Clerk read out the letter forwarded by Mark Drakeford that he had received from Cllr Ralph Cook, CCC.
Cllr Stuart Thomas referred to the correspondence from One Voice Wales enclosing two copies of ‘The Voice’ and received on 12.11.12.  he advised all members could have this emailed to them if they wished.  The Clerk handed out the two copies he had received.

Cllr Stuart Thomas referred to the acknowledgment received from the Fire service on 14.11.12, in relation to the report from Cllr Priday regarding the fire at Penmaes, Pentyrch.  Cllr Priday explained the situation in greater detail to Councillors.

Cllr Howard queried the detail of the correspondence between the Clerk and Sonia Hutchings, Dol y Felin, Creigiau, received on 12.11.12 and the Clerk explained the query and his response.

111
Councillors’ Reports
	Date
	Cllr
	Report
	Action Taken

	25.10.12
	Chris Priday
	There is a considerable water leak emanating from a stop tap on the pavement outside No.3 Panteg, Pentyrch. I would be grateful if you could report it to the appropriate authority please.
	Welsh Water advised (Ref 1000791188)


	30.10.12
	Sandie Rosser
	There is an extremely deep hole that has appeared on the pavement opposite 6 Glan yr Afon, Main Road, Gwaelod y Garth, and adjacent to lamp-post S2.  The hole is at least 4 foot deep and is extremely dangerous.
	Email to C2C

	31.10.12
	Chris Priday
	There is a street light that is permanently on, day and night.  It is located opposite the turning into Cefn Bychan at the top of Heol Goch, Pentyrch. I cannot find a column number on it as it is a telegraph pole that has a street light attached to it.
	Email to C2C

	31.10.12
	Chris Priday
	Following the road works on Church Road, Pentyrch over last weekend  a "ROAD CLOSED" sign has been left in the hedge on the Rhydlafar end of the closure.  People coming up from Rhydlafar may think that the road is still closed and would have difficulty turning around at that location.  I would be grateful if you could bring this items to the notice of the relevant departments please
	Email to C2C

	13.11.12
	Chris Priday
	The street light at the top of Heol Goch opposite the entrance to Cefn Bychan has still not been repaired. It is on all day and all night.  In addition the street light at the Penuel Road end of the footpath across the green off Lon y Fro is only working intermittently.  I would be grateful if you could report these two items to CCC please.
	Email to C2C

	13.11.12
	Chris Priday
	Following the fire at Penmaes last week I have received a number of residents concerning the length of time that the Fire Services took to respond to the call. Eventually 2 fire engines turned up, one from Ely and one from Beddau.  I suspect the there was no engine available from Whitchurch due to other calls but the delay seems to be overly long.  Fortunately no lives were lost in the incident but the property is considerably damaged and will clearly take a considerable time to repair.  The damage could have been limited if the Fire Services had been able to get to the incident sooner.  I would be grateful if you could ask the relevant authorities for an explanation as to the time delay in responding to this incident please.
	Email to Fire Service.

	13.11.12
	John Harrison
	I feel I should say how concerned and upset many (maybe all) who attended the Remembrance service on Heol Goch were, due to the continual running of cars and motorbikes past the Memorial.  When the Police (three of them including Huw) were approached they said they could not stop the traffic.  I must admit I thought we had dealt with the situation in Council, but it appears we need to do a little more to ensure that we don't get a repeat next year.  Some, including myself, suggested we stand in the road and hold the ceremony there.
	For discussion at Council meeting

	19.11.12
	Philippa Hill-John
	Could consideration be given to utilising one side of the noticeboard by the shops in Pentyrch for issues directly related to the LDP.
	Admin assistant to examine for feasibility

	19.11.12
	Jeanette Troughton
	There were serious problems with parking around the Acapela studios last week with residents of Penmaes complaining to me that the parking was so indiscriminate that they would not have been able to get an emergency service vehicle down the road.  Bearing in mind the recent fire in Penmaes this was a real cause for concern.  The occupant of 2 Heol y Pentre could not get her vehicle off her drive as somebody had parked directly across the access.  [Discussion resolved Clerk to write to Hywel Wigley]
	Clerk to arrange

	19.11.12
	Jeanette Troughton
	One of the trees outside the butchers shop on High Corner, Pentyrch has been pruned and the other is overgrowing and could do with being cut back.  Could this be reported to CCC please?
	Clerk to arrange

	19.11.12
	Jeanette Troughton
	A new directional sign has been put up at the junction of Heol Goch with Heol y Pentre and High Corner, Pentyrch.  Unfortunately they have left the old rusty sign in situ and it needs to be removed.  Could you advise CCC please?
	Clerk to arrange

	19.11.12
	Chris Priday
	I understand that the Doctors surgery is seeking an agreement to put a portacabin at Pentyrch Village Hall as an interim measure between the expiry of their current lease at the existing surgery and the securing of permanent premises in Pentyrch.  [Discussion ensued and Clerk advised of his attempts to get a meeting between the surgery and the Village Hall Committee]
	For information

	19.11.12
	Nikki Howard
	The hedge at Tynant Road, opposite the back entrance to Little Mill, has still not been addressed and remains a danger especially with the bad weather that can be expected this winter.  [Clerk advised that despite repeated emails CCC (Highways) has yet to acknowledge let alone respond to the issues and that he would pursue it through the Charter]
	Clerk to arrange

	19.11.12
	Wynford Ellis Owen
	There are a number of dangerous pot-holes on Heol Creigiau, Creigiau, between the Golf Club, Creigiau and the Caesars Arms Public House.
	Clerk to arrange


There being no other business, the meeting closed at 9.30 pm
Chair_____________________________________________

Date______________________________________________
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